
Temporary arrangement of entering and
existing CGO

     Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

     Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it
at suitable intervals:

     As the access roads leading to the Central Government Offices (CGO),
Tamar are now blocked and police has implemented temporary traffic
arrangements, staff working in the CGO are advised not to drive to CGO. Staff
can make use of the staff entrance on the 2/F of CGO, East Wing to enter and
exist CGO. Staff members are advised to be mindful of their safety too.
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